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Sec. 5.09   Requesting Aerial Photography 
 

Requests for aerial photography may be submitted any time throughout the year.  
Photography that is to be used to generate Photogrammetric mapping to supplement a location 
survey for base highway design, must be flown during leaf-off conditions, preferably in February 
and March.  If design is the photography’s intended use, the request needs to be submitted no later 
than the preceding January (the earlier the better for scheduling purposes).  Requests for general 
aerial photography may be sent to the Senior Aerial Photographer.  Requests that require targeting 
for Photogrammetry should be directed to the State Photogrammetry Engineer.  A copy of the 
request form is included on the next page.  A copy is also located on the Central Office-Location 
and Design Division’s intranet site, listed under the heading “Forms”.  The form number is LD-392. 
 

http://vdotforms.vdot.virginia.gov/SearchResults.aspx?strFormNumber=LD-392

